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 ‘Learning and achieving together’ ‘Dysgu a chyflawni gyda’n gilydd’  

 

June 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

During the course of your child’s education there will be occasions when their 

photograph could be taken by a member of staff. In certain curricula areas, we often 

need to use your child’s image to show how groups are working together so that pupils 

can witness good practice. In addition photographs may be used on the School’s 

Website to celebrate successes. In most circumstances names of pupils will not be 

displayed with the photograph. Photographs may also be used in school publications 

such as the Annual Awards Programme, Year Books and Programmes for School 

Productions and on these occasions, the names of pupils will accompany photographs. 

 

Recent legislation has made it necessary that schools obtain the specific written 

permission of the parent or guardian to cover these circumstances. 

 

Please could you sign the slip below and return it to the school as soon as possible. If 

you have any reservations regarding this issue please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

A H Davies 
Mr A H Davies 

Senior Wellbeing Manager 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………..... 

 

Pupil Photograph – Parental Consent 

 

I give / do not give permission for my child’s photograph to be taken for school 

purposes. 

 

I agree / do not agree with my child’s name being displayed with the photograph. 

 

Child’s Name: ………………………………….. Reg Group: …………………………… 

 

Signed: …………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 

 

Date: ……………………………………………. 
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